CARMEL MOUNTAIN RANCH RESIDENTIAL COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

Dear Homeowners:

The Carmel Mountain Ranch Residential Community Association ("Association") Board of Directors is looking for up to six (6) volunteers to serve on the Carmel Mountain Ranch – RCA Golf Course Committee. This committee is being formed in response to the recent closure of the Carmel Mountain Ranch Golf Course and its purpose will be to explore the potential impacts this closure will have on the Carmel Mountain Ranch community. The committee will be comprised of up to seven (7) members one of which will be a current CMR-RCA Board Member. Please keep in mind your name <u>must be listed on the property deed and your account must be in good standing (e.g. no outstanding assessment balance, fines or open violations) to be eligible to serve.</u> To review the Golf Course Committee charter in its entirety please visit the Association website at Cmrrca.org.

If you are interested in serving on the Golf Course Committee please complete the attached form and return by <u>Thursday</u>, <u>August 10th</u>, <u>2018</u>. Any forms received after August 10th will not be considered.

Please submit your completed form to:

Carmel Mountain Ranch – Residential Community Association c/o Walters Management Attn: Theodore Blizzard 9665 Chesapeake Dr #300 San Diego, CA 92123-1364

Or via email to: tblizzard@waltersmanagement.com

Sincerely,

Carmel Mountain Ranch -Residential Community Association Board of Directors